
 

   

 

Tuesday 18th March 2025  

Dear parents/carers,  

  

Re: Spring Community Celebration  

  

We’re excited to celebrate the diversity of our community alongside Heronshaw and Kents Hill schools. Join us 

for a vibrant event showcasing cultures, cuisine, and the spirit of Spring! (thank you Heronshaw for the 

picture of last year’s event!)  
  

Event Details  

• Date: Friday, 25th April 2025  

• Time: From 3:20 PM  

• Location: School Hall  

  

How You Can Join In:  

• Bring items that reflect your culture:  

o Fabrics, flags, or outfits  

o Foods or music (from Britain or worldwide)  

• Prepare a traditional dish (hot or cold). Please:  

o Exclude alcohol and nuts.  

o Provide an ingredient list for allergies.  

• Let your child’s class teacher know if you can contribute or assist! We will welcome any 

families ahead of time to set up in the school hall.  

  

Important Notes:  

• Children must be accompanied by an adult, as the event is after school.  

• If you have questions, feel free to contact us.  

  

We can’t wait to fill our hall with the colours, flavours, and stories of Spring. Let’s celebrate our community 

together!  

  

Kind regards,   

Mr Rowlands, Deputy Headteacher.  


